
	 MANIAX – Axe Throwing – enquiries@maniax.com.au  

  
  
 
  
                
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
20/11/2020 
 
 

As of 20/11/2020, MANIAX Axe Throwing is closely following the directives given by the 
Australian Government and various State Governments in which our venues are located to 

assist with flattening the curve of COVID-19. 
 
 

At this time, we have the following information regarding our venues around Australia. 
 

MANIAX Perth – Open for Axe Throwing. Social distancing in place. 
 

MANIAX Melbourne – Reopening as of 1st December 2020. Social distancing in place.  
 

MANIAX Brisbane – Open for Axe Throwing. Venue Capacity 100pp. All alcohol and food 
must be consumed while being seated. 

 
MANIAX Sydney – Open for Axe Throwing. Social distancing in place. Limit to 30pp at 

bar. 
 

MANIAX Adelaide – Closed for Axe Throwing due to recent Government Directive. We 
will be reopening from Sunday 22 November following the recent announcement from SA 
Government. We will be in touch regarding affected bookings, please send enquiries to 

enquiries@maniax.com.au. 
 
 

Any updates on this situation will be published on our website and social media. 
 

We’d like to reassure all our valued customers who hold current bookings in closed 
locations that you will be able to re-instate these once we are permitted to re-open. In the 
meantime, all current bookings will be placed on hold with any money paid to be used as 

credit toward your future booking. 
 

Should you make a booking and it be affected by COVID-19 closures in the future we will 
work with you to provide a flexible solution. 

 
We will provide further updates as soon as possible. 

 
Much love, 

The MANIAX Team 


